
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi Everyone!  

As you all know, one of our infamous stalls at our Christmas Bazaar is our Jam Jar Tombola. 

With us sadly not being able to hold a Bazaar this year we thought we could still have a Jam 

Jar Tombola but in class bubbles. We know how much the children love it. 

The idea is much the same as normal. We are asking each child to decorate an empty jar and 

fill it with small items such as wrapped sweets, party type toys, Kinder egg toys etc.  You can 

be as inventive as you like - in past years we have had a jar containing a £1 coin and jars 

containing ingredients for cookies or hot chocolate -  and decorate as many as you like.  It 

really is up to you just let the children enjoy doing it. 

The decorated jars can be brought into your child’s classroom as soon as you have finished 

them, anytime from now until Friday 11th December. This will allow for the jars to sit in the 

classroom for the 72 hours to ensure we are COVID-19 compliant. On Friday 18th December, 

each class will hold a draw for every child to take home a jam jar. We are not asking for 

donations for this activity, just a decorated filled jar from each child, they can of course do 

more than one if they wish. 

PLEASE, NO UNWRAPPED, LOOSE SWEETS. IF JARS ARE RECEIVED WITH LOOSE, 

UNWRAPPED SWEETS THEN THEY WILL BE DISPOSED OF.  

We do hope that the children enjoy decorating, filling and receiving a Jam Jar! 

Happy Decorating!!!! 
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